Yvonne Gilyard

From; Deborah Andrews

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 1:22 PM
To: Yvonne Gilyard

Subject: New JCPC Candidate

The Wake County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council (JCPC) recommends the following person for
appointment by the Board of Commissioners to fill an at-large vacancy on the iCPC:

Christy Famolare — former Parks and Rec designee, returning as an at-large member

Christy has completed her online application. We appreciate your thoughtful consideration of her
appointment to the Wake County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council.

Deborah Andrews

Coordinator

Wake County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council
deborah.andrews@wakegov.com



